
June 3rd, 2021 at 3:00 pm

Virtual Event: Video link will be emailed prior to event

A live Q&A will follow the announcement

Register
Now

THE FUTURE OF
GROUNDWATER RESEARCH

Please join the University of Guelph and the G360 Institute
for Groundwater Research for a game-changing
announcement that will ensure the world's access to safe
drinking water.
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